Hello Parents,                                   





    I hope that you had a nice weekend!  I look forward to some fall weather in the next few weeks.  I love watching the trees change.  Here are some dates for the rest of September.
Monthly Home Reading Log will start on Monday, Sept. 14
Book orders are due Friday, Sept. 18
Early release- Sept. 23
Homecoming parade- Friday, Sept. 25
Picture retakes- Tuesday, Sept. 29
Book order
    Book orders are due on Friday, September 18.  If you are planning on ordering books, I would appreciate it if you would write the check out to Scholastic books.  Thanks!
Social Studies
  This week we will be learning about maps and globes.  We will be reviewing what we learned last week.  Please look for a study guide to come home around the middle of the week.  I am looking at having a short quiz on Friday, Sept. 18.  
Reading/Writing
  In reading, this week and next week, we will be level testing the students to see where they are at.  For a student to be proficient right now, he/she should be an instructional level M.  Our goal is to have all students be at a level P or higher at the end of the school year.  In writing, we will be working on routines and habits for a few days and then we will move into our first writing unit, which is on personal narratives.
Spelling
   This week your child will be coming home with a list of words at their level.  Please help your child practice how to spell these words, as well as what pattern the words have in common.  Thanks!                                                                  
Math
   In math we will be learning about how division and multiplication are related.  We will be practicing solving these types of problems using story problems.  Please continue practicing your child’s basic facts. 
Have a great week!  Third graders rock!
